June 6, 2005
Council Chambers

The Yacolt Town Council met in regular session on June 6, 2005, at 7:30 p.m.
The call to order by Mayor Weldon was followed by the flag salute. Councilmembers
present were Warren, Marbut, Smith, and Mason. Councilmember Stewart was absent.

There was a motion by Smith, seconded by Warren to approve the minutes of the
May 16, 2005 meeting. Motion Carried.

Citizens Patty Benge and Lee Brigner were present to ask if the Town would
provide paint so they could re-paint the fence at the Yacolt Cemetery. Lee and Patty also
asked if the Town would provide garbage bags so they could rake and bag the grass
clippings at the Yacolt Cemetery.

Old Business:

The Mayor reminded the Town Council of the septic system inspection program
public forum at 7:30 p.m. on Monday, June 13, 2005. The public forum will be held at
the Yacolt Primary School gym.

New Business:

There was a building permit application presented for Dale and Vicki Robson.
There was a discussion on the application. There was a motion by Smith, seconded by
Marbut to approve the construction of a covered patio at 405 W. Christy Street provided
that the project meets setback, placement and all other applicable zoning requirements
and provided that Dale and Vicki obtain the appropriate permits from Clark County and
furnish the Town with copies of the permits. Motion Carried.

The Clerk/Treasurer advised the Council that Tall Man’s Saloon’s liquor license
is up for renewal. There was a motion by Warren, seconded by Marbut to approve the

liquor license renewal for Tall Man’s Saloon. Motion Carried.

Mayor Weldon had no comments for the Council.




There was a motion by Mason, seconded by Marbut to approve warrants #9811
through #9836 as follows: Current Expense - $5,884.58; Fire Department - $858.77,
Parks Department - $58.85; City Street - $12,564.81; Cemetery - $248.29; and
Stormwater - $7,302.24. Motion Carried.

Mayor Weldon declared the meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m.
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